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20 November 2010

Dear Member,

The financial year has unfortunately been a quiet one for us. We continued to 
operate the email lists, sending out notice of local events and news items of 
interest. A pleasant social meet-and-greet drinks event was held in June for 
members.

Since the end of the financial year our Vice President Jenny Goldie had an 
opinion published in the Canberra Times on the downsides of a 'Big Australia' 
and I produced a guide to the Peak Oil-related policies of the 3 main groupings 
at the 2010 Federal Election (both items are available on our website).

We are currently helping organise a speaking engagement on December 13 at 
the Legislative Assembly for Kjell Aleklett. Professor Aleklett is President of the 
Association for the Study of Peak Oil and head of the Global Energy Systems 
group at Uppsala University, Sweden. Please set aside that evening in your 
diary, hopefully we can impress the urgency of the Peak Oil situation upon the 
ACT government.

Alex Pollard
President
ACT Peak Oil Inc.
http://act-peakoil.org



Committee for 2009-2010

President Alex Pollard
Vice President Jenny Goldie
Secretary David Price
Treasurer Antony Barry
Ordinary committee Alex Roberts

Sarah Dinsmore

Profit/loss statement for FY 2009-2010

$40.30 surplus

Signed on behalf of the committee

Alex Pollard
President

Sarah Dinsmore
Committee member


